
 
 
 
March 23, 2022 
 
Carol Creasey 
Clallam County Public Works  
223 E. 4th St. Suite 6 
Port Angeles, WA 98362  
 
Dear Carol, 
 
You indicated that Clallam County, Washington is working towards the completion of a Hazard 
Mitigation Grant Program application and information is needed regarding the standing of the 
County in the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP). 
 
This is to certify that Clallam County (Community Identification Number 530021) participates in 
the NFIP and is a member in good standing in that program. Clallam County established 
eligibility in the Regular Phase of the NFIP on November 5, 1980.  A Community Assistance 
Visit (CAV) was conducted by FEMA on July 30, 2012 and that CAV was closed on July 22, 
2021.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (360)-584-2804 or 
matt.gerlach@ecy.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Matt Gerlach 
Southwest Washington NFIP Coordinator 
 
ec: Roxanne Reale-Pilkenton, FEMA 
 Dave Radabaugh, Ecology 
 


